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Open Payments Program

The Open Payments Program, also known as the Sunshine Act, requires pharmaceutical and
medical device companies to report payments and transfers of value they make to healthcare
providers, including physicians and teaching hospitals. This includes payments for services,
research, travel, and more.

For Informational Purposes only, a link to the federal Centers for Medicare and Medicaid
Services (CMS) Open Payments webpages is provided here. The Federal Physician Payments
Sunshine Act Requires that detailed information about payment and other payments of value
worth over ($10) from manufacturers or drugs, medical devices, and biologics to physicians and
teaching hospitals be made available to the public.

https://openpaymentsdata.cms.gov
We believe that providing this information to you empowers you to make informed decisions
about your healthcare and fosters transparency within the healthcare industry. Please feel free
to reach out to us if you have any questions or require additional information regarding our

financial relationships with pharmaceutical or medical device companies.

Thank you for choosing us for your eye care needs.


https://openpaymentsdata.cms.gov/

